
Harare Garden Bird Survey 

Invitation to the residents of Harare to join BirdLife Zimbabwe in the latest 

garden bird survey and become a citizen scientist. (May 2016 – April 

2017)                                  

The first step is to get you registered, so we get to know your contact details and what 

your garden looks like. Once registered, you will receive an information document 

and the first three HGBS Sheets.  

  

We encourage you to get your friends and family members to also participate in this 

survey and we also encourage all participants  to brush up on their bird identification 

skills by coming along on any of the  bird walks organised by BLZ Mashonaland – 

all these outings are advertised in the monthly Ndeipi magazine and on the BLZ 

website. 

  

Kindly fill in the attached registration form and email it to: 2016hgbs@gmail.com 

mailto:2016hgbs@gmail.com

